
Missing boy in Tuen Mun located

     A boy who went missing in Tuen Mun was located.

     Sze Wa-yan, aged 15, went missing after he left his residence at Siu Lam
Tsuen on July 4 afternoon. His family made a report to Police on the same
day.

     The boy turned up at Tai Po Police Station to cancel the missing person
report today (July 25) afternoon. He sustained no injuries and no suspicious
circumstances were detected.
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